
 

  

  

Camelot Community Care Update 

At Camelot Community Care, we hope 
that you and your families are safe and 
healthy and continue to navigate these 
uncertain times with ease.  

As you know, the health and safety of children, families and staff is our top 
priority as Camelot continues to deliver services in all of our programs while 

staying abreast of the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic.  Our programs continue to 
be fully operational.  We are taking proactive steps to keep our children, families 
and staff members safe while serving the ongoing needs of our community.  We 

are continually monitoring and responding to all recommendations by the CDC 
and our local health authorities. 

Every day, our staff are going above and beyond to ensure the health and safety 
of those who are in our care.  This has meant making hard choices and 

implementing new measures that impact our day-to-day operations ensuring the 
on-going safety of the children and families that we serve.  To that end, Camelot 
is steadfast in our continued service to the communities we serve. 

Camelot would like to extend a warm thank you to those who have called, 
emailed or reached out via Facebook to inquire as to what you can do to support 

us during these unprecedented times. At this time, Camelot Community Care has 
created a "Wish List" of needed items that have been identified by the youth, 
young adults and families that we serve.  We would welcome donations of any/all 

of the item(s) listed in the Amazon Smile Link listed below or gift cards that 
would allow them to facilitate their needs through on-line shopping services.  If 
your company and/or you personally would like to donate, please take a moment 

to visit our Amazon Smile Wish List located at:  

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3IPWA9XOPU11?ref_=wl_share   

Thank you for your consideration and onging support! 
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5th Annual Camelot Community 
Care Golf Classic  

The 5th Annual Camelot Community 
Care Golf Classic has officially been 
canceled. Camelot would like to take 

this opportunity to extend a heartfelt 
"thank you" to the sponsors and 

teams that allowed us to 
redesignate their donations towards 
programming and immediate needs 

for the children, young adults and 
families that we serve.  During this 
unpresidented time, we are extremely 

thankful to have your support as we 
continue the essential services to the 

children in our care.   

In addition, a number of our in-kind sponsors continue to send in great items 
that would have been utilized in the silent auction for this event.  We are ever 

so grateful that they have allow us to keep these items in support of the work 
that we do day in and day out for the vulnerable youth we serve.  With that 
being said, Camelot will be hosting our very first "Virtual Auction" with these 

items. How exciting would that be to have a little staycation, a basket of wine or 
something fun for your sports collection like a signed Tampa Bay Bucs football 

once things settle down?   

Please be on the lookout in the coming weeks for the details!  Thank you, once 
again, for continuing to support the work we do! 

 

APRIL IS NATIONAL CHILD ABUSE 
PREVENTION MONTH 

April is nationally recognized as Child Abuse 
Prevention Month.  During the COVID-19 
outbreak and the Stay at Home Executive 

Order in the state, the need to raise 
awareness is even more critical. 

Here's how you can help spread awareness 
about and help stop child abuse: 

https://bbox.blackbaudhosting.com/webforms/linkredirect?url=http%3a%2f%2fwww.facebook.com%2fcamelotcc&srcid=20162983&srctid=1&erid=1438073190&trid=596961fb-4a72-4da6-893e-08ec8ab468c6&linkid=214252446&isbbox=1


KNOW. SEE. RESPOND. During April and all year long, we encourage adults and 
organizations in the community to play a vital role in making the state of Florida 

a safer place for children. When adults know how abuse happens, see the 
warning signs, and respond quickly to prevent abuse, they foster a culture of 
child abuse prevention. These three habits – KNOW. SEE. RESPOND. – can 

change the life of a child for the better. If you need to report abuse call the 
Florida Abuse Line at 800-962-2873. #childabuseawarenessmonth 

#camelotcommunitycare #fostercare #changealifetime 

 

Click here to donate 
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